
BMW 

Riders of Mississippi 

 

Minutes of October 12, 2019 

Met at The Crab Boat in Madison    

 

Alan Henderson, Secretary, called the meeting to order 

 

Treasurer’s Report:   

Laurissa gave the Treasurer’s report. We paid for flowers to Jim Dyess’s memorial service and 

we will make a $300 donation to the pediatric brain tumor foundation as our charity this year.  

Web master report 

• WE need more photos and ride reports to put on the page. 

Ride Reports:  

• Alan and Laurissa stayed in a B& B in Oxford for 4 days and each day just got up rode 

and then took it easy. We had a very good time doing nothing!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

• Alan, David, Ian and non-member Dean Barger rode escort for the NT 444 last Saturday. 

That is a bicycle ride from Nashville to Natchez. We covered the Hwy 43 to Clinton 

section. These cyclist were spread out for 75 miles, WOW. Then on Sunday we again 

rode escort for the bike riding part of the Deep South Triathlon. A charitable event held 

in this area each year. 

• Dan and Richard went to Barber Motorcycle Sports Park in Birmingham for the annual 

vintage festival. They toured the museum and went to the races.    

• Rerun went to the RAM rally and had a good time but said the attendance was down. 

• Derek got a new bike in August and has put 3,000 miles on it going nowhere. (that’s the 

man!) 

• Michael has been spending time at deer camp 

• Tyler is getting ready to make a ride to Michigan. This will complete the lower 48 for 

him. That is fantastic!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Future rides and new business: 

• Cajun coast ride is in 3 weeks see below. 

• We have 2 new members this month.  

James (Red) Chambers from the Brandon area. 



Derek Parker from the Yazoo City area. 

WELCOME 

• Don’t forget the Ride For Kids event tomorrow in Ridgeland. 

 

 

Old Business:   

• None 

 

 

 

Event Committee Info: 

For more info on these just e-mail Alan Henderson.     hendersonal@att.net 

• The Cajun coast ride is in place for the weekend of NOV 1,2,3 another e-mail will be 

sent.  

NOTICE a new e-mail with updates is on the way. 

• The 82 N 1 is in place.  

• The Mississippi Blues trail is another quest we are doing. 

• Mississippi 1000 N 24 (1,000 miles in 24 hours all in MS) 

• The blues trail and the 82 N 1 will be staple events that will always be available. We are 

also going to add another drop down on the web-page called award winners, or 

something like that with a list of different accomplishments members may want to 

share and brag about.   

 

 

 

Future Meeting locations  

• The November meeting will be at the  

Checker Board, 2223 S Frontage Road Meridian, MS  . 

 

Possible locations not assigned  

Carter’s Family Restaurant in Kosciusko  

Marshall’s Steak House in Holly Springs 

Phillips Drive In in Laurel  

Steve’s home 

Meeting was adjourned. 


